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Wednesday, December 6th 2023
Daily Announcements

Sloppy Joe
on WW Bun

Salisbury
Steak W/

Beef Gravy

Tater Tot
Casserole

WG Chicken
Sticks

Nacho Meat
Tortiall Chips

There will be an informational
meeting for the Ski Club TODAY,

Wednesday, 12/6  during HR in the
cafeteria. See Mr. Forster or Mr.

Weston if you have any questions.

Ping Pong Club 
Meets Today!! Sign up posted outside
Rm. 148. You must sign up each week to
participate.  All ability levels welcome.
See Mr. Forster if you have any questions.

Attention 7th grade girls interested  in

playing Basketball, please come to an

informational meeting with Mrs. Bielaczyc

on December 6th during homeroom. Stay

tuned for the location of this meeting. 

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS! 
Next week student council is doing a Food Drive
for the Northmen Den and we need your help!
Your homeroom teacher is going to be receiving a
flyer of the items that are most needed but other
items are also accepted! All of these items will go
directly to students at our school that need them!
The homeroom in each grade that collects the
most items will receive a special holiday treat! 



Art Club- Remember to turn in your forms to Mrs.
Racignol or you will NOT be able to participate this
Wednesday. Any questions? See Mrs. Racignol 

A RAINBOW of Candy Canes and a robot will visit lunches on
Wednesday & Thursday this week. G3 will sell Candy Canes for
$1.00 each to help support our travel to Howell next week. If
the cafeteria floor is clean enough our bot(s) might tour the
room

 peer to peer will meet this Thursday 12/7, during
homeroom in room 115. Students to go to your homeroom

until the bell rings so you are there for attendance.

Kindness Crew: We will be meeting on Thursday, December 7, 2023, in
Mrs. Wagner's classroom (room 127), from 3:15-4:15, to discuss our
December/holiday plans. Please check your email for more
information. 

Wrestling begins on Tuesday, December 12th! All Middle
School students who are interested in wrestling this are
welcome to join, it's not too late! Speak with Coach Hallstedt
in room 136. Wrestlers must have a physical on file with the
school to participate in practice. No experience necessary!

A new coloring contest has begun, it will end on December 19th.
You must get the selected coloring sheet from Mrs. Norton. Be sure
to turn them in on December 19th.  



Homerooms will shoot from 8:15 – 8:35
Monday TODAY -  Shaw, Yurek, Wargel, Brey 
Tuesday, December 5th    – Martin, Swidorski, Wagner, Werden
Wednesday, December 6th - Cruse, Saunders, Stempky, Hintz
Thursday, December 7th – Bennet, Hallstedt, Boyer, Ketvertis
Friday, December 8th - Feys, Bell, Fralick, Sysko/Daniel 
Monday, December 11th - Neal, Erickson, Tomkins, Forster 
Tuesday, December 12th -Overflow/Makeup Day

Attention, Attention! It is time for Hoops for the Holidays!
Bring in your dollars and quarters and shoot for a cause.
One shot for a quarter and five shots for a dollar.
The homeroom with the most baskets in each grade will
win a prize.
All money earned will help support a family in need this
holiday season.

Help support our Youth in
Government program and
purchase Petoskey Middle
School and Petoskey Northmen
gear.

Click Here:
https://fivestarscreenprinting

plus.com/petoskey-middle-
school/

The store is open now until
midnight on December 10th.

Orders will be brought to the
middle school by December

18th Contact Mrs. Werden with
any questions. see photos

below! 



(PMS Help for Young Anglers; Strategies & Hints
for Fishing). We will be having a “Used Lure Gift
Exchange” to celebrate the holidays for our next
meeting event from 3:15-4:00 on Wednesday,
December 20th.  Place a used lure in a decorated
gift bag to exchange with another member.  If you
are interested, see Mr. Swidorski during
homeroom before December 19th to get an empty
gift bag to decorate and use for the gift exchange.  
See you then!

Students! You are expected to be out of the
lobby by 3:30. If you aren’t in a club or sport by
3:30, you will be asked to go to study lab! 

AMIM (MORNING INTRAMURALS) START THIS WEEK!
3 on 3 basketball will be our first program. 
6th grade will play on Mondays, 
7th grade on Wednesdays
8th grade on Fridays this year. 
Please attend only on your assigned
day. Form your teams of up to four people and register your team name with
Mr. Racignol this week. AMIM is open to all students at PMS and you are
welcome every Monday, Wednesday or Friday from 7:45-8:05 as long as you
are willing to follow all gymnasium expectations and have clean, dry shoes
along with a positive attitude.

Sign up for ski club here!! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eu0deUZzQUUsFr9vVyqMHK8N4dDQ-yc2gTUg6q5vs4A/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eu0deUZzQUUsFr9vVyqMHK8N4dDQ-yc2gTUg6q5vs4A/edit?usp=sharing


Students & Parents interested in playing Lacrosse! 
We're excited to announce an upcoming meet-up for parents of both
current and prospective Petoskey Lacrosse players. This event is a
fantastic opportunity for families with children aged 8 through high
school level who are either part of our lacrosse community or
interested
in joining.

Date: 12/10/2023
Time: 4:00 PM - 5:00 PM
Location: Petoskey Middle School Cafeteria

For additional
information feel free to visit PetoskeyLacrosse.com or email me at
jimwjones@gmail.com


